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IT’S ELECTION TIME!
Yearly elections will be held February 11 for all officer and board

members and alternates.

Please consider volunteering for a position. Officers include

president, vice president, secretary, treasurer, and city liaison. In

addition there are 7 board members and 3 alternates. Only 4 scheduled

meetings are held a year and special board meetings are rare. 

Interested candidates must be members in good standing (dues

paid), can self-nominate, be nominated by a member in good standing,

be nominated as an individual or on a slate (selected group of

individuals). Nominations can be made at the upcoming General

Membership meeting on February 11 or e-mail current secretary

Raymond Cox at raygrecofl@bellsouth.net.

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE
Continued from page 1

for the future. We will keep what works and see what new ideas

emerge. Our Silver Jubilee Celebration with us to honor the past and

prepare for the future.

And finally, come join all of us in congratulating the LEHHNA

Volunteer of the Year. This year’s recipient will be getting

well-deserved recognition for a great deal of hard work on behalf of

the neighborhood. Thanks to this individual, we have one of the very

finest neighborhoods in which to live, play and grow a family.

See you at the next meeting!

LLOYD ANDERSON PASSES
Neighbor Lloyd Anderson passed on January 25. He was 93.

Mr. Anderson was an active resident of the Whisperwood condos on

Amelia Street. He was involved with LEHHNA causes over the years, a

regular participant in the neighborhood-wide yard sales and block

parties, always made sure the condos were well cared for and decorated

them for holidays. 

He was a father, friend and neighbor and will be missed. 

HELP KEEP OUR NEIGHBORHOOD SAFE!
By Anne Culp

Please do not park your car across a sidewalk. Park on the street or

far enough up the driveway so that you do not block any portion of the

sidewalk.

We need the sidewalk for neighbors in wheelchairs, baby strollers,

joggers and walkers. 

We need to walk safely through the neighborhood without walking

out into the street. Children will run out in the street in a split second if a

car is in their way as they run down the street to see a friend.  We don't

want anyone hurt.   

So, please remember not to park on the sidewalk or across the

sidewalk. This is against the law. If you see a violation of this city statute

(Article V. Section 39.16), please call the police (321-235-5300). The

police have told us they welcome the phone call; they want to keep our

neighborhood safe.  

TREASURER’S REPORT
By Diane Martens

At the end of the year, we had

$4,994.59 in the LEHHNA treasury.

This year we spent $3,084.54

from our funds. 

The breakdown is:

Block party 1289.91

Newsletters   982.47

Christmas   448.40

Yard Sale   113.56

Awards   138.00

Corporate filing

     & domain name     81.20

Donuts     31.00   

Balance 5269.59

Fountain Fund  (275.00)

End Balance 4994.59
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